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This bill and measure 114 clearly violate both the Oregon Constitution, as well as the 

constitution of the United States. The state cannot legally force people to get a 

permit/license before they can exercise their constitutional rights. Not only do these 

permits violate the rights of citizens, they also add even more of a financial barrier to 

poor and marginalized citizens who may need to protect themselves. I also fail too 

see how it is a good idea to leave the permitting process up to various law 

enforcement agencies that many congresspeople of this state say have historically 

treated vulnerable communities unjustly. By this logic, if they are to take effect, these 

laws WILL negatively affect our most vulnerable citizens. Please do the right thing for 

the citizens of this state and do not allow these measures to pass.  


